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St. Joseph’s Parish

10 Bishop Street

Gander, NL  A1V 1V3

Telephone (709) 256-3151 - Fax (709) 256-2730

Email:  stjosephsparish@nf.aibn.com


January 2025

It is my pleasure to provide you with a short commentary on the 2024 financial statement.

2024 saw revenues of $232,746; an increase of $17,732 over 2023 and expenditures of $207,521; an increase of $4,429 over 2023 resulting in a positive bottom line of $25,225. This is a positive result which provides us hope for our future and is a direct result of your continued financial commitment to the parish. 

Although our financial picture looks good, we must continue to seek efficiencies that reduce our expenditures. We appreciate the efforts of a few parishioners who shovel the exits for the church and parish centre resulting in a saving of $6000 annually. These types of savings can only continue if we have volunteers who are willing to perform this activity.

Over the next couple of years, the parish will have to convert from our use of oil for heating the church and house to electric. This will result in a significant capital cost but as these fuels continue to increase, we don’t have a lot of options. We will seek quotes for the change-over and see if any government grants are available to us. Currently grants are only available for residential housing.

In addition, we are seeing significant increases in the cost of insurance. This along with inflation costs will continue to put pressure on rising expenses which will mean we either generate more revenue or cut services.

Currently our only source of revenue is through your direct contributions and fundraising activities. We hope that with your continued support we will be able to keep our Parish alive and well this year and well into the future.   

To facilitate contributions, we offer envelopes, electronic transfers or direct deposit. If you are in a position to increase your present financial contribution, it would be very much appreciated. 

The 2024  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1STATEMENT will be distributed following mass. 

If you have any questions on the statement or would like a further breakdown on the revenue or expenses you can contact the Parish Office or me. 
In closing, on behalf of Father Hearn, the Pastoral Council, and the Finance Committee, I sincerely thank you for your contributions during the past year and look forward to your ongoing support.
_________________________________

____________________________

Dan Mahoney, Chair, Finance Committee

Father William Hearn, Parish Priest
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